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Petition 

 
 
Response 
I note the concerns raised by those who have petitioned, and I am pleased to advise that the reports of 
four independent reviews were made publicly available on 16 March 2009 and may be found at 
www.health.nt.gov.au.  The reports released were: 
 

• Australian Council on Healthcare Standards (ACHS) Governance Review; 

• Nursing House per Patient Day implementation (Professor Christine Duffield); 

• Complaints Management Review (Mr Ray Norman); and 

• Security Audit Stage One. 
 

 



As mentioned in my previous correspondence to you in February 2009, Royal Darwin Hospital has been 
actively addressing many of the areas of concern highlighted.  The independent reports outline a way 
forward and I am pleased to state that the Department of Health and Families and Royal Darwin Hospital 
continue to progress many initiatives towards improvement of patient care and safety. 
 
I welcome the community’s support and interest in the operations of their hospital and I trust that they will 
welcome, as I do, the consistent work towards improvement. 
 


